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“Our family school where all are equally valued” 

         18th September 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Welcome back, we are looking forward to another positive year working with both children and 

families. We continue to provide support for all families through our parent/ carer workshops which 

all parents and Carers are welcome to attend from 2.30pm to 3.30pm. The timetable for these dates 

are below so these can be added to your diaries in advance. We provide biscuits, tea and coffee and 

look forward to working with you over the next academic year.  

Autumn  Workshop  Newsletter  

Tuesday 8th 

October 

2024  

 

School staff workshop – Zones of 

Regulation 

 

Zones of Regulation 

 

Tuesday 5th 

November 

2024 

Self-help skills and independent life 

skills 

 

Encouraging independence and 

self-help skills 

Monday 9th 

December 

2024 

 

Speech and language therapist 

workshop 

 

 

SALT support 

 

Spring    

TBC Educational psychologist input - 

support for children with 

neurodiversity needs 

 

Support for routines in the home  

  

Thursday 6th 

February 

2025 

Occupational therapist support and 

support at home 

 

Regulating ourselves  
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Tuesday 25th 

March 2025 

SENCo Parent Meetings – bookable 

online 

Mental health and emotional 

well-being.  

Summer    

Tuesday 3rd 

June 2025 

Planning for transitions  

 

Transition support   

Tuesday 1st 

July 2025 

SENCo Parent Meetings – bookable 

online 

 

Support over the Summer 

holidays and activities  

 

If you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher through the class email or leave a 

message at the school office for either Mrs Parsons or Miss Johnson.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs N. Parsons 

Inclusion Leader 

 

 

 

 


